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23/09/2018  07:17:412018/4045/P COMMNT J Pedroni The proposed  new cast iron railing is not the same style as the old one. It has additional details in the corners. 

The 'cleaner' the railings, the better they look. This is not just a change in colour but in details. I am not 

supportive of this change, the details are ugly and ruin the look of the property as well as the street.
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